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Social responsibility begins in the formative years of one’s 
life. It involves fulfilling one’s commitment to the under-
privileged, which is what the doctor orders for our country. 
 
As a part of the SUPW (Socially useful productive Work) for 
class 10, the students of class 10D and 10E embarked on a 
five hour long program to be of some help to the visually 
disabled. 
 
These  disabled children are those who have been endowed 
with skills, far beyond one can ever imagine. They can do 
things which you and I rarely even try to attempt. Like spin-
ning a yarn on a traditional charkha, work on handlooms, 
make candles, handbags and even set world records for  
maximum participation in staging a play. 
 
Admiration that swells in the heart on knowing that such 
marvelous achievements are brainchild to people less gift-
ed than ours, is immense. Realisation dawns that such chil-
dren are not objects of pity or derision but are truly  
talented and gifted individuals who will be challenging us 
in every sphere of life. 
 
On reaching the venue, the boys set to work, weeding the 
garden. All the boys put their heart and soul into the job 
they were entrusted with. Following this, the students of 
the blind school made a small presentation which high-
lighted the school’s achievements to us. 
 



Braille is a language that stimulates the imaginations of 
many. This wonderful language was demonstrated to our 
students. Two of the students of the blind school did a 
reading as well as a writing, in Marathi, in Braille. The  
experience left everyone present, dumbstruck. 
 

People are gifted with eyes of diverse colours- some 

green, some blue, some black and some with a tinge of 

brown, which reveals the zest and ambition of a person. 

But one must exercise caution with the above. If one can 

predict ambitions through the eyes, can one fathom the 

storehouse of ambition in these children? 


